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Spring 2009

- English -

Dear Friends and Supporters of
DMI,

By the time you get this letter
cherry blossoms will be gone
and we will be enjoying spring, a
time of new beginnings. With this
letter you will receive a financial
report of contributions received
by DMI Japan in 2008 and sent
to the work of DMI worldwide.
Thank you one and all. In 2009
new challenges lie ahead as DMI
is affected by the financial turmoil
of the world. Executive director
Neville Muir writes:

Our whole work is suffering
at the moment due to the
economical downturn all over
the world but is not all misery
however, and God is still
working in wonderful ways.
You might remember from past
letters that Tech Serve USA
were preparing a prefabricated
church building and Bible
School building for Kampala,
Uganda. Well it is on the
way. As | write, the container
is on the high seas headed
towards Uganda. It was sent
from Arkansas to Charleston,
South Carolina, put on a boat
for Europe where it is to be
transferred to another boat.
The route then goes through
the Suez Canal and around the
horn of Somalia, through pirate-
infested waters to Mombasa.
From there - by train to Nairobi
and then by truck to Kampala.
Please pray for a safe arrival
without problems at customs
or from pirates. A few teams
from the US are preparing to

travel to Uganda to assemble it
all. We are so grateful to Tech
Serve and all who have given,
to make this first stage of the
development there possible.

We are looking forward to the
visit of Neville Muir to Japan at
the end of April. He is speaking in
many places in the Kansai area,
and we hope you will be able
to come and meet him and get
an update of what God is doing
through DMI in so many countries
of the world.

* Sun, 4/19: All services at Shiga-
ken Nagahama Church. 10:30
Japanese worship, 16:00 English

worship, 17:30 Spanish worship
(0749-62-8019)

» Wed. 4/22 10:30: Kyoto Ichibaku
Church (075-723-7089)

* Fri. 4/24 14:00: DMI Coffee Time
(sign language only), Sekime
Chapel of Budounoki Cell Church
(info@budounoki.org)

* Sat. 4/25 18:30: OIC Evening
Worship (06-6768-4385)

* Sun. 4/26 10:30: Kyoto Christian
Fellowship Center

e Sun. 4/26 16:30: Christ of All
Nations Church, Osaka

Some of our Board members
will also be attending these
meetings, and we hope to meet
up with many of you. Please try
and come. Contact me, Alayne
Madore Tel. 075-871-8562 or
090-1028-8844 if you need more
information, or call the telephone
numbers above.

One more item for prayer
comes from Myanmar, where
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there is increasing persecution
of Christians. Pressure to close
down churches in Yangon is
on the increase. Landlords are
being told not to rent to Christian
groups; through active and subtle
pressures the church in Myanmar
is again in the firing line. So far
DMI has not had any problems
because of a good relationship
with the block captain. Hopefully
the fact that everyone is Deaf is
a contributing factor in leaving
them alone. But please pray for
Myanmar and the situation there.

And to finish, there is great
rejoicing in Burundi. The Deaf
Women's Sewing Workshop was
desperately in need of more sewing
machines to give training, work
and income to deaf ladies. Through
an NGO organization they recently
received 6 sewing pedal machines,
2 zigzag electric machines, 2
electric irons and 2 coal irons, plus
other materials such as scissors,
meter ribbon etc., which means
that now all applicants are able to
receive training. One of the aims of
DMI is to help Deaf people support
themselves financially, and this
is one of the projects. Another
project in Burundi is carpentry,
but more equipment is still needed
there.

We hope we will meet many of
you this month.

On behalf of the Japan DMI Board,

Alayne MADORE
Chairperson



